
From:   Chris Simmonds   

To:   Anthony Serafini   
Date:   May 26, 2014

Subject:   
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Sir/Madam,

Regarding this correspondence, we have already initiated the coordination process with AFRTCC on
4/29/2014 &amp; we are still awaiting a response from AFRTCC. We are still following up with AFRTCC
to get this process completed. I hereby request you to not to reject this application due to this. We will
submit the response from AFRTCC soon we receive it.

Regards,
Altiostar Team


